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NOVELTY!
Rides in a horse-drawn carriage and in a
saddle

From January  10, 2023, a new attraction for children, youth and adults has been introduced to the
Museum. Every week, from Tuesday to Sunday, our visitors will have a chance to ride in a horse-
drawn carriage and in a saddle. Attraction is included in a ticket price.

Short rides in a saddle are dedicated to children and teenagers (up to 50 kg). The venue is the
homestead  from Tarnogóra  (Lublin  Upland  sector).  Rides  will  be  supervised  by  a  museum
employee. The consent of a parent or legal guardian is required.

Additionally, to all visitors, regardless of their age, Museum offers horse-drawn carriage rides. It
starts nearby the Manor of Huta Dzierążyńska (Manor Sector).

Schedule:  

January - March

rides in a saddle 
10 a.m. – 11 a.m.
1 p.m. - 2:30 p.m.

rides in a carriage
11 a.m. – 12 p.m.
2 p.m. – 3 p.m.

(except 11:00-12:00 on January 16-20, 2023 and January 23-27, 2023 during the winter holidays)

April - October

rides in a saddle
10 a.m. – 11 a.m.
2 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.

rides in a carriage
11 a.m. – 12 p.m.
4 p.m. – 5 p.m.

May – September

rides in a saddle



10.30 a.m. – 11.30 a.m.
4 p.m. – 5.30 p.m.

rides in a carriage
11 a.m. – 12 p.m.
5 p.m. – 6 p.m.

November – December

rides in a saddle 
10 a.m. – 11 a.m.
1 p.m. - 2:30 p.m.
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